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From: Seth Nutt 
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 10:43 AM
To: Terry Rusconi <trusconi@kumc.edu>
Cc: Andrea Stalcup <andrea.stalcup@usd428.net> (andrea.stalcup@usd428.net)
<andrea.stalcup@usd428.net>
Subject: Great Bend HOSA
 
Good morning Terry,
 
I hope you are doing well.  I wanted to take a moment to introduce you to Andrea Stalcup, she is
cc’d on this email.  Andrea will be serving as the local HOSA Future Health Professionals chapter
advisor for Great Bend High School this year.  This will be the first year for their HOSA chapter and I
am sure they will see great success.  I mentioned to her this morning that I wanted to connect the
two of you  as there may be ways that we can help to foster a relationship and build support for her
within the Great Bend community.  If there is anything that I can do to help you both in this process
please let me know,  have a wonderful day!
 
Sincerely,
Seth
 

Seth Nutt
Senior Coordinator
KU Area Health Education Center
1501 South Joplin
4th Floor Shirk Hall
Pittsburg, Kansas 66762
620.235.4040, ext. 4048
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